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Sarah’s Stitches

by Sarah W

As the end of the summer draws near we can all start 
thinking about working on some thicker items for the 
upcoming months, or finishing up some of those WIPs 
that you just can’t do during the summer months.  I am 
still working on the Napkin pattern, unfortunately I have 
been busy with a quick turn around wedding outfit for a 
mother of the bride so all my time has had to go into that, 
but by the time we meet I should have a rough idea of 
yardages and sizing done if not the whole pattern.

Thank you to all that attended the meeting last month, 
even though the early conversation may not have been 
the most cheerful of possible topics I hope all found the 
information helpful.  I believe the links and other 
resources discussed have been posted on the website 
for all to access.

This week we had 8 people come to happy hour on 
Friday, please don’t forget the zoom session is open 
every evening and all day weekends if you need help, 
company or just someone to say hi to.  Hope to see more 
of you at the meeting this month on the 18th September.

Keep stitching

September Program: Exploring 
Mosaic Technique

VPs Programs Tonya B and Phyllis H

At our August program we all joined the discussion on 
organizing/reducing our yarn stash and also sharing 
stories on how we all learned to knit. For September, 
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GUILD EVENTS AT 
JOSLYN CENTER

Next Meeting

Saturday

18 September 2021

via Zoom

10:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.

Sit ’n’ Knit

Daily via Zoom

MON-THU: 6.30 -10pm

FRI: 2:00 pm-10pm

Happy Hour from 4

SAT & SUN: 9:00 am-10pm
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